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FY2015 Half Year Report 
 
 
A copy of the Half-Year Report for the half-year ended 31 December 2014 is lodged 
with this announcement, and will also be available on Nuplex’s website 
www.nuplex.com  
 
The Half-Year Report will be despatched to shareholders on 26 March 2015.  
 
 
E James Williams  
Company Secretary.  
 


